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It is with great sadness that I have to inform you that David Smith,

a former pupil at Holloway School from 1943 to 1950, died on
11th January 2024, aged 91. David was a stalwart supporter of the
Old Camdenians and for many years was a member of the George Ives
50+ Club, which generates funds that enables us to make bursaries and
donations to the school and its pupils - thank you, David!

Ray Rowe
Club Secretary
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